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FY 2025-2028 Transportation Improvement Program Technical 
Corrections 

December 2024 

The following is a detailed list of APPROVED technical corrections to the Saint Cloud 
Area Planning Organization’s (APO’s) fiscal years (FY) 2025-2028 Transportation 
Improvement Program (TIP). Per guidelines documented in the APO’s Stakeholder 
Engagement Plan (SEP), no public comment period was warranted for these changes. 

These changes have been completed in coordination with staff at the Minnesota 
Department of Transportation District 3 offices. 

City of Sartell 

• 2027 

o 220-080-006. **MN307**15TH ST NORTH CORRIDOR EXTENSION 
FROM PINECONE RD TO 19TH AVE N, RIGHT OF WAY ACQUISITION IN 
CITY OF SARTELL. Due to an oversight, the amount of Congressionally 
Directed Spending (CDS) funds awarded to the City of Sartell was 
incorrectly notated. The City of Sartell was awarded $2,150,000 as 
opposed to $2.2 million in the STIP. APO staff have processed a 
technical correction to reduce the project cost by $50,000. New 
funding breakdown as follows: STIP Total: $3,880,000; FHWA 
Earmark: $2,150,000; Target FHWA: $943,774; Total FHWA: 
$3,093,774; Other/Local: $786,226; Project Total: $3,880,000.  
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